Decision: Collective Bargaining Agreement Ratification (IAMAW Lodge 235)

At its meeting on February 15, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff
report as follows:

It is recommended that the TTC Board:

1. Approve the recommendations contained in the confidential attachment; and

2. Authorize that the information contained in the confidential attachment remain confidential
with the exception of matters that will be reflected in the new Collective Agreement, should

the recommendations be adopted, as it contains information pertaining to labour relations
and employee negotiations.



